NOTES

TO: Honorable Maypr gnd City Council Members
FROM: Ann E. WaltCity Manager
DATE: June 30, 2021

SUBJECT: Materials for Your Information

Please find attached the following materials for your information:

1. A memo from Kevin Mulligan, Public Works Director, regarding the Clark Street
parking lot
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© Greenville

. Memorandum NORTH CAROLINA

To: Ann E. Wall, City Manager
From: Kevin Mulligan, PE, Public Works Director @f)

Date: 6/29/21

Find yourself in good company

Subject: Clark Street Parking Lot

The City of Greenville Public Works Department, in coordination with Greenville Utilities and the
Engineering Department, recently completed the construction of a 42 space parking lot on Clark
Street between W. 8" Street and Dickinson Avenue.

The gravel lot is well lit and is marked with concrete bumpers as parking space identifiers. The lotis
open to the public. Parking spaces can be paid for by downloading the Passport Parking App. This
app will allow residents to securely pay for metered parking. The lot is scheduled to open at 8am
on July 6", 2021.

Attachments









	June 30, 2021 Notes to Council
	Clark Street Parking

